
Mrs. Artemis Karagheusian 
2UO Central Park South 
New York, New York 10019 

Dear Mrs. Karagheusian: 

February 19, 1980 

Thank you for your letter dated February 15, 1980, nd for your 
kind words. The Diocese, having received permission, shall issue a 
release to the Armenian press shortly with a description of your 
generous gift to u . This release will serve the dual purpose of 
reminding our community of its rich heritage and of giving proper 
recognition to a generous benefactor of our Church. 

~Je pray that the Lord bless you continually with Hi gifts of 
peace, health and joy. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manco ian 
Primate 


